



HOMELAND SECURITY COMMITTEE
RANKING MEMBER

ARMED SERVICES COMMITTEE

STRATEGIC FORCES SUBCOMMITTEE
READINESS SUBCOMMITTEE

ASSISTANT REPUBLICAN WHIP

April 30, 2021

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am requesting funding for the Tuskegee-Auburn Center for Airfield Pavements in fiscal year 2022. The entitities to receive funding for this project are Auburn University and Tuskegee University. The funding would be used to study arfield pavement technology. I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

Mike D. Rogers